
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Office of the Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING  

DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTEE 

                              
        July 23, 2021 

 
 
Please be advised that the regular monthly meeting of the Deferred Compensation 
committee scheduled for Monday, July 26, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. has been canceled. 
 
All agenda items will be heard at the next regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 23, 
2021 at 2:00 p.m.  

 
     

 
 

 
        GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
        Assistant Secretary  
        Chicago Transit Board 
 

 

 


